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POSITIVE PROFIT GUIDANCE – UNAUDITED FY2024 RESULTS 

 

 

BBR Holdings (S) Ltd (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to provide 

the following update and profit guidance on the Group’s unaudited consolidated financial results 

(“FY2024 Results”) for the full year ended 31 December 2024 (“FY2024”). 

 

Based on the review to-date of the Group’s FY2024 Results, the Company expects to report a 

substantial increase in the Group’s profit attributable to shareholders of the Company for FY2024, as 

compared to that of the previous financial year. This was mainly attributable to a bargain purchase 

(negative goodwill) from the acquisition of JSCL Investments Pte. Ltd., which has been determined on 

a provisional basis as the acquisition accounting is currently still in progress.  

 

The Group is in the process of finalising its FY2024 Results. Shareholders and potential investors of 

the Company are advised to refer to the Group’s FY2024 Results, which will be released on or before 

28 February 2025.  

 

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when 

dealing in the shares of the Company. When in doubt as to the action they should take, they 

should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers. 
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